
Friday 26th January 2023

Dear Parent/ Carer

We are writing to inform you of an exciting upcoming visit for your child as part of their education.

Destination: East Midland Airport - Aerozone

Learning: Geography – To know how people travel from the UK to other countries in the world.

Date: Tuesday 23rd April 2024

Contribution:

Permission: Please give your contribution and also remember to give permission by ticking
the box on school Gateway App.

Lunch: Your child will be provided with a packed lunch on the day

Bus: Leaving at 8:45am and return to school before 3pm

Children should be in their school uniform with suitable coat and footwear for the trip.

Thank you,

Yours sincerely

£5.00 

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs N McIntyre
Head of School: Mr R Brooks

Jubilee L.E.A.D. Academy
Highwood Avenue, Bilborough                                                                                            

Nottingham NG8 3AF                                                                                                
Telephone/Fax: 01159155719                                                                                               

Email : admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk
Website : http://www.jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk
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Payments and permissions for all school trips and school 
meals can be made through the Jubilee School website:

www.jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk

Main page > Parent/Carer > School Gateway Portal

USED BY OVER 3,000 SCHOOLS AND 2,000,000 PARENTS ACROSS THE UK

*The email address that you enter must 
match the one registered with your school.

http://www.jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk/

